
The Healing Touch:  The Word of God says “They overcame by the word of their testimony.”  Have you experienced a 
miraculous physical healing or experienced a miracle breakthrough of ANY KIND?  Tell us about it. Someone can be edified and 
encouraged by your testimony. Tell us what the Lord did for you.  We will publish your testimony (anonymously, of course) in 
Bethel’s “Healing Touch” newsletter.  Give God the glory and testify about the healing touch of Jesus, the miracle-working touch 
of Jesus, and the touch of the Christ that provides. Pick up a Testimony Submission form, complete it and drop it in the Healing 
Touch box in the Main Sanctuary’s lobby.  Copies of the most recent edition are located in the lobby of the Main Sanctuary.  
 
Bethel’s Telephone Prayer Line Ministry NEEDS YOU!  Can you commit to one (1) hour per/week interceding for those calling 
in for prayer.  You can do this from the church’s Administration Building (the “2901 Bldg.”)  between the hours of 9:00 a.m. -  
9:00 p.m., OR from your own home, between the hours of 9:00 p.m. to 9:00 a.m.  For more information, contact Min. Gail Allen at  
215-885-2585, Ext. 328.  
 
Sunday School:  Come out to Sunday School every Sunday morning starting at 10:00 a.m. and learn how to walk with Jesus on 
the waves!  
 
My Brother’s Keeper Ministry:  Am I my brothers’ keeper?  Yes I am.  No one should slip through the cracks. No one should 
leave BDIC wounded or hurt.  Everyone should feel supported.  If you are concerned about a member, perhaps someone who 
you’ve noticed hasn’t been in service, etc., fill out the green card in the lobby and drop it in the adjacent mail box. We are our 
brothers’ keeper.  Our love is for one another.  
 
Camp Bethel 2018:  Camp Bethel registration continues, but space is filling up quickly. Don’t let your little ones miss the Camp 
Bethel experience.  For more information and to register your child(ren) contact Sis. Shirley Hutson at 215-885-2585, Ext. 409 
during business hours. 
 
Sons of Elijah/Daughters of Adonai Mentoring Ministries:  Parents: Now is the season to resume having your young children 
participate in Bethel’s Boys’ and Girls’ mentoring ministries.  Sons of Elijah, for boys, ages 7-12 and Daughters of Adonai, for 
girls, ages 7 - 12, meet on the 1st, 3rd and 5th Wednesdays of every month. For more information on the Daughters of Adonai, 
contact Sis. Crystal Johnson, Team Leader, at 215-885-2585, Ext. 453, and for more information on the Sons of Elijah, contact 
Bro. David Morgan or Pastor Wayne Diggs at 215-885-2585, Ext. 306. 
 
SPA Retreat Attendees’ Informational Sessions:  Ladies, are you registered to go on the SPA retreat in June?  You are being 
asked to attend one of two Informational Sessions, scheduled for June 1 and June 15th, at 7:00 p.m. (each session) in the 2901 
Building, Adam Room. 
 
Iron Sharpens Iron Leadership Empowerment Conference - Join Bishop Lambert as he is the keynote speaker at this 
Leadership Empowerment Conference.  Saturday, June 2, 2018, 9:00 a.m. - Noon.    The conference is being held at Church of 
Christian Compassion, located at 6121 Cedar Avenue, Philadelphia, PA 19143.  
 
Healing and Deliverance Service:  Join us next Sunday evening, June 3, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. in the Main Sanctuary for Bethel’s 
1st Sunday Healing and Deliverance service.   
 
Ministers’ Mentoring Event:  All ministers and aspiring ministers are invited to an intimate time of mentoring with Bishop Eric A. 
Lambert, Jr.  Saturday, June 9, 2018, 10:00 a.m. - Noon in the Main Sanctuary.  Come to have your iron sharpened as you learn 
from Bishop Lambert's 35+ years of experience. RSVP is required. Contact Deacon Kimyada Whack at 215-885-2585, 
Ext. 314 to reserve your place today. 



College Financial Planning Seminar: Get on the Path to Becoming Debt Free and Financially Independent. 
College Bound?  Need help paying for your post-high school education?  All are invited and encouraged to join Bethel’s own 
Financial Consultant, Marc Gaillard, II, as explores the concerns of those interested in going to college.  Need tips on how to pay 
for it?  This one is for you! Join Marc on June 9, 2018 at 1:00 p.m. in the 2901 Building (Adam Room). There is help out there - let 
us help you find it! 
 
S.P.A. Women’s Ministry - SPA’s Women’s Ministry will be in fellowship on Saturday, June 9, 2018 at 4:00 p.m. in the Prayer 
Chapel Building. Ladies come out for a time of fellowship, fun and sisterly edification! 
 
2018 Men’s Conference:  B.D.I.F.C.’s 300 Man Initiative is presenting the 2018 Men’s Conference.  All men are invited to join 
them for a weekend of activities.  Workshops will be held on Thursday and Friday at 5:00 p.m. on the second floor of the Main 
Sanctuary.  Evening sessions will be held at 7:00 p.m. each night in the Sanctuary.  Beginning on Thursday, June 14, 2018, 
Apostle Gilbert Coleman, Pastor of Freedom Christian Bible Fellowship will bring the Word.  On Friday, June 15, 2018, Pastor 
Lonnie Hearndon, Pastor of the Church of Christian Compassion will bring the Word. Then on Saturday, June 16, 2018 at 9:00 
a.m. join us for continental breakfast.  Afterwards, at 10:00 the Men’s Health Symposium will begin on the 2nd floor of the Main 
Sanctuary. Brothers, come out and join several health professionals in a variety of specialties for workshops, screenings, advice, 
and much, much more.  There is a $5.00 donation requested for lunch.  
 
Dawning of a New Day Support Ministry:  Have you suffered the loss of a job or a relationship, or the devastating painful void 
that death brings?  Need help navigating through the process?  We can help!  Dawning of a New Day is a support group to help 
you deal with the losses of life.  Join us!  Friday, June 15, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. in the 2901 Building (Sarah Room).  
 
Singles Fellowship - Bethel’s Singles’ Ministry, “Singles With Purpose” will be in session on Friday, June 29, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. 
in the Main Sanctuary (2nd Floor). All singles are invited to join us. We will have a very special speaker. You don’t want to miss 
this one.  
 
Caring Hands Food Pantry Presents:  “Family Game Day”  Saturday, June 30, 2018. 2:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. in the 2901 
Building (Adam Room). Join us. There will be refreshments, fun, fellowship and every game you can think of. Kahoots, Monopoly, 
Wheel of Fortune, Operation, Jinga, chess and checkers, Face Painting, and so much more. We are asking that you bring a 
donation for Bethel’s Food Pantry.  Help us stamp out hunger in our community.    
 
Word of Life Bible Institute Graduation:  All are invited to come out and cheer on the Class of 2018 of Bethel’s Word of Life 
Bible Institute.  Graduation ceremonies will be held on Saturday, June 30, 2018 at 10:30 a.m. in the Main Sanctuary. 
 

 

For last-minute cancellations due to weather or other emergencies, call 
Bethel’s church office at 215-885-2585 for scheduling changes, service  
and/or ministry activity cancellations, etc. Bethel’s Voicemail message  
will be updated to reflect changes.    


